S.8. PLAAGTERK

Mr. van der Weel has telephoned from
Rotterdam that this ship has been sold for breaking
up in Hong Kong. She is to proceed from Rotterdam
to Hamburg to load a cargo of phosphate for Formosa,
and thence in ballast to Hong Kong, where she should

arrive mid September.

The Owners have therefore requested
permission to postpone the overdue Special Survey

to enable the ship to reach Hong Kong in class.

20th June, 1959.
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